EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES

AMBASCIATA DELLA REPUBBLICA DELLE FILIPPINE
5 ROME

NOTICE OF AWARD

25 November 2019

Sir:

This is to inform you that, upon the recommendation of the Bids and Awards
Committee (BAC) of the Embassy cf the Philippines as contained in its Resolution No.
VAP-01-2019, the Embassy is awarding to your company the contract for the
procurement project, “EXTRAORDINARY MAINTENANCE INTERVENTIONS AND
CONSERVATIVE RESTORATION (RENOVATION/IMPROVEMENT) OF THE
PROPERTY AT VIA AURELIA, 290/A-294/B AND PURCHASE OF FURNITURE AND
FIXTURES” (Specific Scope of Work Included in the Approved Budget for the
Contract: Exterior and Interior Architectural Works; Mechanical Heating, Warm
Water, and Plumbing Installations; Electrical and Smoke Detection System
Installations), in the total amount of Eight Hundred Twenty-Five Thousand Nine
Hundred Fifty-One Euros and 01:100 (€825,951.01) only, including taxes and other
lawful charges, subject to the Department’s existing accounting and auditing
requirements.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

DOMINGO P. NOLASCO —

Ambassador and Head of Procuring Entity

Mr. Franco Caporilli
Duly Authorized and Designated Representative
EffePi Costruzioni srl
Viale Antonio Ciamarra, 259
00173 Rome (RM)
info@pec.effepicostruzioni.com
info@effepicostruzioni.com
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